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27 May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 leavers activities 

 
Firstly, I would like to thank you for your engagement with the survey that was sent out last week. As per my 
previous letter, I explained that we would be carrying out a number of activities for the Year 6 leavers to celebrate 
their time at William Harding School and the hard work they put in for their SATs. We would like to confirm that 
the details are below for the different activities, along with some information regarding each one.  
 
Rogue Bowling: 
We will be attending Rogue Bowling on Thursday 7th July, where the children will have the opportunity to play two 

games of bowling. We will require permission from a parent or guardian for your child to attend Rogue Bowling, 

this can be done via the school gateway. We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child which 

can be made via the school gateway. This voluntary contribution will pay for the children to have two games of 

bowling and the coach journey. 

 

Year 6 leavers disco: 
We have set the date for our school disco, which will be Friday 15th July from 5:30pm till 7:30pm. We have 
organised for there to be: a photobooth, candy floss machine, popcorn machine and other surprises. As well as this, 
we will also be arranging for a dominos delivery as the food for the evening. We will require permission from a 
parent or guardian for your child to attend the Year 6 leavers disco, this can be done via the school gateway. We 
would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15 per child which can be made via the school gateway. This 
voluntary contribution will pay for the children to have the activities mentioned above, food, drinks and other disco 
surprises to celebrate and enjoy the evening with their friends from Year 6.  
 
Go-Ape and Rush Trampoline park: 
We are currently working hard to ensure that we can organise a date for these two activities for the children. Once 
we have got the confirmed dates and prices for the activities and travel, we will update you as soon as possible.  

 
Yours Sincerely 
Mr Stallwood 
Year 5 and 6 Assistant Headteacher 
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